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Moffat Beach reconstruction project 

Thanks for subscribing to stay up-to-date on local projects at Moffat Beach, including the seawall 
reconstruction project.  

This update is to let you know that geotechnical investigations to test soil strength and thickness will 
take place tomorrow, August 29, in the park next to the seawall. 

Soil samples will be collected using a small drill rig and Dynamic Cone Penetrometer (DCP) testing, 
which looks like a small probe going into the ground.   

The boreholes will be small in size and made outside of the structural root zones of the Norfolk 
trees. All holes will be backfilled.  

Hand augering will also be performed on the beach to determine the rock shelf levels. 

This information is required to inform the seawall design. 

Please be aware that we continue to monitor the seawall for signs of movement, so from time to 
time you may see workers on site with drones, cameras or survey devices to do this work. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this update. We will continue to update you as more 
information becomes available. 

Please share this with family and friends who may be interested in Moffat Beach and encourage 
them to subscribe.  

Sunshine Coast Council 

Contact information 
Sunshine Coast Council 
Web: sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Email: MoffatBeachSeawallProject@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Subscribe: Scan the QR code 
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